
Dear Parents, 

  

We look forward to a productive partnership with you to make this year even more rewarding 

and fulfilling for our students. This year brings forth new challenges for the social institutions, 

the school being one of them. We are striving hard to chart out a strong academic course for 

our children while grappling with the challenges raised due to the Global fight against 

COVID19. 

  

The ever-evolving education system has brought forward varied perspectives and new 

methodology 

1.Online Classes: To ensure smooth progression of the Academic Calendar, the school will 
conduct online classes for the students w.e.f Wednesday, 15 April 2020. To 
accomplish this, we will be conducting classes on Zoom, the most preferred App in online 
Education for the teaching-learning community.  
Recently some security concerns have been raised about this app. 
We are attaching security guide with this mail. Kindly take all the necessary precautions and 
measures. With new enhanced security features Zoom is working well in many institutions. 
You are requested to download ZOOM https://zoom.us/ on 
your Computer/Laptop/iPad/Tablet/Mobile or any digital device which supports the application. 
The students are required to access the application with their names, GR nos,.class & 
section. 
During this period, we advise you to make extensive use of E-books available 
at http://ncert.nic.in/ebooks.html and other pdf sent to you. We are trying to source other 
books also. 
Keeping virtual fatigue in mind the classes will be conducted for different duration for different 
classes. Time may be extended later. 
Ensure that your ward attends the online classes regularly, with a fresh mind to draw 
maximum benefit of teaching. 
The classes will offer reading content, teacher Interaction and assignments.  
We are confident, the virtual classrooms will aim at accomplishing a near total classroom 
experience for your ward. 

  

2. Parents’ Role: During this time, it is important to provide the child with a secure 
environment. This will help them cope with the anxiety and uncertainty that they are 
witnessing around them. It can be emotionally taxing on these young minds who we have 
nurtured to the best of our ability. 

With online learning, parents, and guardians, assume the responsibility of being an integral 

component of the child’s learning environment. They are required to be a part of the team 

that’s responsible for the educational experience of the child. This entails working together 

with the teaching faculty. While teachers hold up their end of the bargain by assisting students 

via their online environment, parents are required to provide the necessary support at home. 

This partnership is vital for the successful working of online education in delivering the right 

educational experience. 
 

You have multifaceted roles to play as a Parent, Teacher, Mentor and above all, a Friend, 

especially in these challenging times. Let us be proactive, purposeful and enjoy bonding with 

our Children. Let us take this moment to inculcate core values in our children. 

 

https://zoom.us/
http://ncert.nic.in/ebooks.html


 

Each day comes with a new challenge and brings with it a new learning experience. We move 

ahead with a new outlook towards life. In the current scenario we need to revisit our practices 

and reinvent our life style. 

 

For any queries/clarifications you may mail to concerned person as given hereinunder:  

 

 

1. TC related issues- Mr. Rahul Chaurasia opnmanager@indianschoolsohar.com 

                               Ms. Angha admission@indianschoolsohar.com 

2. Fee related issues-  Mr. Rahul Chaurasia opnmanager@indianschoolsohar.com 

                               Ms. Nileshwari  accounts@indianschoolsohar.com 

3. Teaching related issues- Class teachers. They have already shared their mail ids. 

4. Supervisors-    

supervisorkgto2@indianschoolsohar.com  

supervisor3to5@indianschoolsohar.com   

supervisor6to8@indianschoolsohar.com   

supervisor9to10@indianschoolsohar.com  

 

Stay home, stay safe. 

 

Sanchita Verma 

Principal 
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